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      2016/P03 

Minutes 

  

ALLOTMENT COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

held at The Methodist Rooms on 7 November 2016 at 1800 
 

Those Present: Allen Frary (Chairman), Tony Ford, Peter Bowles & Susan Cooke 
Greg Hewitt (Clerk)  

 
 

1)  Apologies:    None  
 
2) Declarations of Interest:     None 
 
3) To approve the minutes of the meeting held on 6 June 2016.    Agreed and signed. 
 
4) To consider allocation and maintenance of a number of empty plots. 

The Clerk explained that there were more plots available than persons wanting one. A request had been 
received from David Warnes asking for an additional plot, he also wanted to exchange plot 5 for plot 24. 
A request had been received from Alex Darby for a plot. 
Resolved – To allow David’s request and to allocate Alex a plot. 

 
5) Clerk’s report and complaints. 

NNDC had received a complaint about rats from the West End Allotments crossing the road into 
gardens on Mill Road, NNDC were investigating. The Town Council’s pest control contractor had 
been asked to target the area. 
  

6) To confirm Date of Next Meeting - Monday 3 April 2017, at 1800hrs. 
 

The Meeting closed at 1840 
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